
 

The Fairfax County Department of Transportation will hold the next public information meeting  
on the Soapstone Connector project to present information and gather feedback on the 
Architectural Survey completed on the southern area of the project, including 10 parcels on 
Association Drive south of the Dulles Toll Road. The survey was conducted at the request of the 
Virginia Department of Historic Resources to record the buildings in the office park and to make  
a preliminary recommendation regarding the eligibility for listing in the National Register of  
Historic Places (NRHP). 

The Soapstone Connector Project would provide a direct connection between Sunset Hills Road  
and Sunrise Valley Drive as recommended by the Reston Metrorail Access Group (RMAG). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, visit 
www.fairfaxcounty.gov/transportation/ 

projects/soapstone-connector  
or contact Audra Bandy at  

Audra.Bandy@fairfaxcounty.gov 
703-877-5600, TTY 711 

County of 
Fairfax, Virginia 

Public Information Meeting 
Soapstone Connector Project 

Supplemental Phase I Architectural Survey 

When:    Thursday, July 19, 2018 
     6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

 
Where:   Hunter Mill District Office  

     1801 Cameron Glen Drive 
     Reston, VA 20190 

 
Agenda:  6:30 Open House 

7:15 Presentation 
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